

# News

Ressourcen / In-Kind-Fragen → Fragebogen upgedated, wurde an Beteiligte erneut herumgeschickt (Kilian)  
→ Deadline war 30. April, jetzt Auswertung

Draft of first quarterly report ready and sent to SAB chair and EB for approval  
→ distribution in MB asap

Base4NFDI: Proposal handed in 29 April, now preparing for defense on 19 May  
→ Need to discuss topics for Base services → separate meeting will follow

DPG workshop 20-22 April on data management in university curricula (Kevin)

NFDI Infratalk on 2 May 2022: “Data management in the PUNCH sciences”  
→ Matthias and Christoph


Upcoming Wednesday: NFDI Tooltalk on 11 May 2022: Collaborative tools and AAI (Harry and Kilian)

Note: slides = minutes, all in MB category in INDICO:

<https://indico.desy.de/category/889/>


# General Meeting – Feedback?







## 3rd PUNCH4NFDI General Meeting



 Tuesday Apr 12, 2022, 2:00 PM → 6:00 PM Europe/Berlin



**Description** More information coming soon!



---



**2:00 PM** → 3:00 PM **Discussion with Co-apps and participants** 

- 2:00 PM** **Introduction**  5m   
**Speaker:** Thomas Schoerner-Sadenius (DESY)
- 2:05 PM** **In-kind contributions and resources**  20m   
**Speaker:** Kilian Schwarz
- 2:25 PM** **PUNCH work plans, coordination, and communication (TA / WG meetings - overview)**  20m   
**Speaker:** Andreas Haungs (CMS (CMS-Experiment))

**3:00 PM** → 3:20 PM **Welcome and news**  20m 

**3:20 PM** → 3:40 PM **The NFDI sections and the PUNCH contribution, and Base4NFDI**  20m 

**3:40 PM** → 4:00 PM **New people?**  20m 

**4:00 PM** → 5:00 PM **Highlights from TAs**  1h 

# News from Committees etc.

## Sektionen

- CI (Christoph, Harry, Kilian):
- Legal & Ethical (Andreas, ...):
- Metadata (Stefan, Harry):
- EduTrain (Frank, ...):

## Task forces

- Monitoring (Thomas)
- Tools (Kilian) → backup person for Kilian would be highly appreciated!
  - Untergruppen zu AAI etc.

## Kreise

- Sprecher
- Finanz
- Verwaltung
- Kommunikation:

## PUNCH

- Collab tools:
- Use cases:
- Women4PUNCH:

# News from TAs and Working Groups

?

# AOB

- From now on MB meeting every two weeks – next meeting 23 May
- Annual meeting (2 half-days) 28 September 14 hrs – 29 September 15 hrs (in person in Hamburg?)
- PUNCHLunch situation: covered until mid-May (more ideas → Kilian)
- New people? → [info@punch4nfdi.de](mailto:info@punch4nfdi.de)
- New products / publications? → [info@punch4nfdi.de](mailto:info@punch4nfdi.de)

# Todo / Action Items

- Harry und Andreas arbeiten Zenodo-Konzept aus, inkl. der Frage, was ein PUNCH-Talk ist und welche Talks und Papiere wir als PUNCH-Tag auf Zenodo hochladen wollen.  
→ Harry: Brauchen nicht nur Keywords, sondern auch “Standard-Items” – ist in Arbeit in der Collab-Tools-Gruppe,
- Gruppenrechte fuer Sync&share / AAI-Gruppen (evtl. auch fuer INDICO?) → ist in Arbeit

# Thank you!

## The PUNCH4NFDI Consortium

### Spokesperson:

PD Dr. Thomas Schörner (DESY, [thomas.schoerner@desy.de](mailto:thomas.schoerner@desy.de))  
DESY, Notkestr. 85, D-22607 Hamburg

### Contact:

Mail: [info@punch4nfdi.de](mailto:info@punch4nfdi.de)

Web: [www.punch4nfdi.de](http://www.punch4nfdi.de)

Twitter: [@punch4nfdi](https://twitter.com/punch4nfdi)

